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22nd March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Start and Finish Reminders / Parking  
 
Recently in the newsletters, I have written to all parents and carers thanking you for your support 
towards our staggered start and finishes.  I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the 
following: 
 

• can I please remind all parents and carers of the importance of distancing on the playground at the end 
of the school day – once you have collected your child(ren) please do leave the school grounds, 

• for parents of children in Key Stage 2, please wait to collect your child in the designated areas outside of 
your child’s classroom (see diagram below), 

• when waiting to collect your child(ren), siblings need to wait with the adult collecting them and should 
not be running around or using any of the play equipment, 

• we encourage all parents and carers to wear face coverings when on the school grounds,  

• only one family member should be collecting a child(ren) from the school. 
 

Doing the above, supports all members of our community when on the school grounds.   These remain 
challenging times for many people and we need to continue to support each other by doing what we 
can to keep each other safe.  
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Parking:  
The car park/garage area opposite the allotments is for residents use only – please do not park there 
when dropping off or picking up your child.  Because of the one-way system at the start and end of the 
day, many parents and children are walking through the car park at this time.  Therefore, I would 
encourage parents and carers to walk round onto Orchard Way and into Church Lane rather than cutting 
through this car park. 
 
I must also remind you that parking on the yellow zig-zag lines at the front of the school gates is not 
permitted under any circumstances - this is clearly marked as a no-parking zone.   
 
As always, the safety of our children and other pedestrians is our main concern, however we must also 
remain considerate of our neighbours by ensuring we do not park across driveways, or in private parking 
areas at any time. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in these matters. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Noel Goodwin 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


